

TELEPHONE: (508) 841-8508 FAX: (508) 842-0587 selectmen@shrewsburyma.gov

TOWN OF SHREWSBURY

Richard D. Carney Municipal Office Building 100 Maple Avenue Shrewsbury, Massachusetts 01545-5338

June 28, 2017

Mr. B. Dale Magee, MD, Chair School Committee 100 Maple Avenue Shrewsbury, MA 01545

Dear Dr. Magee:

The Board considered your June 13, 2017, letter at our meeting on June 27, 2017.

The Board determined that the forming of a sub-committee at this time would not be warranted. The Board wishes for our new town manager Kevin Mizikar to become acclimated with the Town's financial situation before embarking upon any work that you outlined in your letter.

The Board feels there will be sufficient time to discuss these matter as the budget situation for FY 2019 matures.

The Board does request that you send a copy of any reports that you were involved in the preparation thereof for its review.

Please advise with any questions.

John I. Lebeaux, Chairman

Board of Selectmen

Cc Donna O'Connor